
Should any person wish formally to support, comment or object to a planning application please write to 
South Cambridgeshire District Council, Cambourne Business Park, Cambourne, Cambridgeshire, CB23 6EA 
  

Clerk to the Parish Council 
Mrs Sally Walmesley, Redwood Lodge, South Street, Litlington, Royston, Herts  SG8 0QR 

Tel: 01763 852137  E-mail: clerk@steeplemordenpc.org.uk 
 

PARISH OF STEEPLE MORDEN 
Notice of Parish Council Planning Meeting  

 
I hereby give notice that the Parish Council will meet on 

THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2022  at 7.30pm in The Pavilion, Steeple Morden Recreation Ground 
All members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of considering and resolving 

upon the business to be transacted at the Meeting as set out hereunder. 

Sally Walmesley 

Sally Walmesley, Clerk 
09/12/22 

 

 
AGENDA 

 
 

1 Apologies for absence and declarations under the code of conduct 
 

2 Comments and observations from parishioners and members of the public 
 

3 Planning Applications 
3.1 Planning Ref 22/05286/PRIOR 

Grass verge of Cheyney Street –Installation of a 17m monopole and equipment cabinets 
 
 

4 Other Planning Issues 
 
  

5 Councillors’ items for information and requiring the urgent attention of the 
Clerk 


